
 

To: All Competitors & Crew  
 
Subject: VP Fuel 
 
The VP Fuel has been delivered to the Dent County Commons for those that 
ordered it, and is available for pick up any time Thursday.  The 55 gallon drums 
are marked with names either on the top or on the sides.  The 5 gallon pails are 
not marked.   
 
Thank you, 
Curt Faigle 
Chairman 
 


